
             
Maine Wildlife Park Group Visit Expectations 

Groups of 18 or more: 
RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED for all groups of over 18 visitors planning 
to visit Maine Wildlife Park.  Please call the MWP office at 207.822.6460 or Email: 
mainewildlifepark@maine.gov 

 
Admission Fees:  

Payment is expected on the day of your visit.  Cash or check made out to Maine Wildlife 
Park.  If you require an invoice, arrangements must be made with the MWP office before 
your visit by Calling: 207.822.6460 or Emailing: mainewildlifepark@maine.gov. 

 Reminder that Maine Wildlife Park DOES NOT accept credit/debit cards. 
 
Chaperones: 

Group chaperones are eligible for the discounted group rate. To do so, the chaperone 
must clearly communicate to the admission attendant which group they are with at the 
time of entry. 
*It is imperative for the chaperones to pay at the admissions gate and wait inside the 
park in the designated area. 

Parking:  
All buses MUST go directly to the bus parking area and park PRIOR TO 
UNLOADING any passengers.  After parking, ONE representative of the group should 
make their way to the admission gate to make the arrangements for entry, then return to the 
bus to lead the group for park entry as a single party. Please guide the group to stay in 
the appropriate indicated walkways.   

 
Picnic Area: 

For the safety of all our visitors, we recommend bringing all your lunch and supplies when 
entering the park. There are many picnic tables available on a first come basis, to leave your 
lunch and supplies. Please bring trash bags for your rubbish and carry in/carry out your 
trash to the best of your ability.  No climbing on trees, fences, or gates. 

 
Animals:   

Treat the park and our animals with respect. NO screaming, clapping, yelling, whistles, 
or any other loud noises.  Groups must be kept composed and considerate of our animals 
and other visitors throughout their visit.  

              
Please contact the office if you have any questions: 207-822-6460 
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